
State of Florida 

~~ 

DATE: July 26,2001 
TO: 
FROM: Patty Christensen, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services 

RE: 

All Parties of Record and Interested Persons 

Mary Anne Helton, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services 
Docket No. 010743-TL - Petition for review of proposed numbering plan relief for the 
407/321 area codes by Neustar, hc., as North American Numbering Plan Administration 
(NANPA), on behalf of Florida telecommunications industry. 

There will be an issue identification meeting in the above-referenced docket at the following 
time and place: 

l0:OO a.m., Thursday, August 30,2001 
Conference Room 362, Gerald L. Gunter Building 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 

I 

The purpose of this meeting is to identify and discuss the issues for the above-referenced 
docket. We will also discuss procedural matters associated with this docket. 

Those persons not able to attend the meeting may participate by dialing (850) 488-8295 or 
SunCom 278-8295 promptly at 1O:OO a.m., Thursday, August 30,2001. 

Please file your preliminary list of issues with the Division of Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services by the close of business on Friday, August 24,2001. 

If you have further questions about this meeting, please call Mary Anne Helton at (850) 41 3- 
6096 or Levent Ileri at (850) 413-6562. 

MAHldm 

cc: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Division of Competitive Services (Ileri, Brown, Bryant, Bulecza-Banks, Casey) 
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